Tifffany Olsen

Planning and Development Director
Bingham County

490 North Maple Suite A
Blackfoot, ID

83221

Dear Ms. Olsen

In regards to your Notice of Public Hearing dated June 14, 2024 and regarding Variance From
the Setback Requirement to a Waterway for a Structure for the location 1288 N 590 E Shelley, ID
parcel No. RP8270460 T1N R36 Sec 36, Lot 1 Block 1 of Riverbend Estates Subdivision No. 2.
I'am the Bingham Riverbend Estates Home Owners Association President, I am in support of
approving this variance to allow for the existing carport structure to remain in its current location
on the property.

Thank you

Robert Boston

Bingham Riverbend Estates
1282N 590E

Shelley, ID

83221
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